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John Flanagan Developments Limited      

           

           

          

         

          

            

            

26 September 2018       

            

            

Dear Sir/Madam,         

            

Re:  Customer Reference  4584542427 pre-connection enquiry - Subject to contract | Contract denied 

Connection for 93 no. Single Domestic Houses 

              

Irish Water has reviewed your pre-connection enquiry in relation to water and wastewater connections at 
Puttaghan, Tullamore, Co.Offaly. Based upon the details that you have provided with your pre-connection enquiry 
and on the capacity currently available in the network(s), as assessed by Irish Water, we wish to advise you that, 
subject to a valid connection agreement being put in place, your proposed connection  to the Irish Water 
network(s) can be facilitated.  

 
In the case of wastewater connections this assessment does not confirm that a gravity connection is achievable. 
Therefore a suitably sized pumping station may be required to be installed on your site. All infrastructure should 
be designed and installed in accordance with the Irish Water Code of Practice. 

              
There is an existing 150mm uPVC water pipe adjacent to the proposed site which has sufficient capacity to serve 
the development. 
 
The proposed connection to the existing foul sewer network for this development is feasible subject to upgrades. 
A survey and model build of the existing drainage network is currently ongoing and the result of which will 
determine the exact requirements of the upgrades. Further details on the required upgrades can be discussed at 
Connection Application stage. 
 
There is an existing  225mm foul sewer and 150mm uPVC water main running through the site. The customer may 
choose to design their housing layout around the existing assets or alternatively divert the existing assets. If the 
customer wishes to divert the assets,  a diversion agreement will be required. Please contact the Irish Water 
Diversions unit to arrange this, they can be contacted by emailing  

  

  

All infrastructure should be designed and installed in accordance with the Irish Water Codes of Practice and 
Standard Details. A design proposal for the water and/or wastewater infrastructure should be submitted to Irish 
Water for assessment. Prior to submitting your planning application, you are required to submit these detailed 
design proposals to Irish Water for review. 

You are advised that this correspondence does not constitute an offer in whole or in part to provide a connection 
to any Irish Water infrastructure and is provided subject to a connection agreement being signed at a later date.  



A connection agreement can be applied for by completing the connection application form available at 
www.water.ie/connections. Irish Water’s current charges for water and wastewater connections are set out in 
the Water Charges Plan as approved by the Commission for Regulation of Utilities. 
              
If you have any further questions, please contact    

. For further information, visit www.water.ie/connections 

              

Yours sincerely,            

              

Maria O’Dwyer           

Connections and Developer Services         
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